NFAF - Monday 2 September 2024

Chair's Report

There have been very few meetings during the last 3 months.

Wetland Restoration.

A visit took place to the South Bentley Inclosure on 15 07 2024.

(The area is not far from Cadman's Pool.)

Work has taken place there a few years ago. The earlier work was thought by the group participants to have improved the situation.

It was agreed that a little further work would be beneficial.

Farming Protected Landscapes.

Bids continue to be received and are being considered.